Annual EAST Conference

Special Invitation

For Non-East Schools

Please complete the following information and return this form to Melanie Bradford at the Arkansas Department of Education by February 12, 2004.   Completed forms may be faxed to 501-371-5010 or emailed to mbradford@arkedu.k12.ar.us.

Name of School District_____________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________________

Phone Number______________________________

Fax Number________________________________

I.  _________Will Attend Banquet on Tuesday, February 17, 2004.

    _________Will Attend Conference on Wednesday, February 18, 2004.

Our district is interested in beginning or expanding the EAST Initiative and might be interested in participating in the EAST Evaluation Grant.  

The following administrator will represent the district at the EAST Conference:

Name___________________________________________________________

Title____________________________________________________________

Email Address____________________________________________________

II.  _________Will Not Attend Conference or Banquet

Our district is not interested in participating in the EAST Initiative or the EAST Evaluation Grant at this time.

Name____________________________________________________________

Title_____________________________________________________________

Email Address_____________________________________________________

